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NDE SEEKING INPUT ON NEBRASKA ESSA PLAN

The Nebraska Department of Education (NDE) is requesting input from the public on the Every Student Succeeds
Act (ESSA) State Plan.  

ESSA is the federal law signed on December 10, 2015, replacing the No Child Left Behind Act. ESSA requires every
state to develop a plan to improve educational outcomes for children and hold schools accountable for success.
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